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PLANNING and DEVELOPEMENT
London Borough of Camden
Second Floor
5 St Pancras Square
C/o Town Hall, Judd Street
London WC1H 9JE
5 March 2021



Dear Sofie Fieldsend


Re: 19 WELL ROAD, LONDON NW3 1LH
Application for the Discharge of Condition 9 (SUDS) of PLANNING PERMISSION 2018/6349/P


On behalf of Christian and Florence Edelmann, I write to submit a discharge of condition application in respect of Conditions 9 of Planning Permission Ref: 2018/6349/P approved on 22nd September 2020, at 19 Well Road, London NW3 1LH, for the following development: “Extension to existing Basement under front garden including 2 light wells”, as follows

CONDITION 9 Prior to commencement of development details of the sustainable urban drainage system (SUDS) shall be submitted to and approved in writing by the local planning authority. The system shall be implemented as part of the development and thereafter retained and maintained. (Reason: To reduce the rate of surface water run-off from the buildings and limit the impact on the storm-water drainage system in accordance with Policies A5, CC1, CC2 and CC3 of the London Borough of Camden Local Plan 2017.) 
In accordance with Condition 9, find enclosed 
(i) Surface and u/gd Drainage (SUDS) (DRAWING No 4), proposing a sustainable surface water drainage system, indicated by the limestone paving laid to falls to the gulleys and on to a new manhole fitted with a Hydro-Brake Optimum Vortex Flow Control Unit, permitting a maximum outflow of 2 litres per second. 
(ii) Drainage maintenance schedule and routing Plan
(iii) Camden SUDS Proforma
(iv) Supplementary report to discharge condition 9 
(v) Terrace construction email proposal 18 Aug 2021
(vi) Water butts 

We trust that the above information and the submitted documents are satisfactory, and look forward to receiving acknowledgement of this submission.


Kind regards

Ted Walters

Pro WALTERS CONSULTANCY LTD
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